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MEMORANDUM 
 
To: Performance Management and External 
 Relations Committee 
  
From: Chris White 

Manager of Service Development 
  
Re: New Service  
 
Date: September 12, 2014 
 
 
There is a good deal of interest in how the new service is doing with the high level of 
enthusiasm about the new #46 Huron-Textile, as well as discussion about the late night 
service.  It is too early to draw any conclusions, but interesting to review. 
 
Attached is a graph with daily riders on the #46 route.  Also attached is a chart with 
average ridership by hour after 7 p.m. which includes the average in September, 2013, 
August, 2014, and so far in September, 2014. 
 
 


